
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25th September 2017 

Dear Parent, 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 2017 

Academy photography will be in school on Friday 29th September. They 

will be taking individual, and sibling group, photographs on the day and 

parents will be sent proofs for ordering.  

I you would like a pre-school sibling to be photographed, please bring 

them to the office entrance between 8.30am and 9am. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head of School 
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